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NCSD Board of Directors Recognize Nipomo Students for Efforts in Conservation Poster Contest  

 
 

At its Regular Board meeting on Wednesday, June 25th, the District’s Board presented students from Dorothea Lange 

Elementary and Nipomo Elementary with awards recognizing their efforts with the District’s Conservation Poster Contest. 

Through a partnership with Science Discovery, the District provided conservation education in 3rd through 6th grade classes 

at Dorothea Lange Elementary, Dana Elementary and Nipomo Elementary schools during the 2013-2014 school year. 

The students were given an opportunity to portray what they learned and submitted hand-drawn posters to the District in 

May. Three classes participated and awards for first, second, third and an Honorable Mention were presented by Board 

President, Craig Armstrong.  

The posters will be displayed in the District office lobby.  

President Armstrong thanked the students for their efforts and commended the teachers for educating students on the 

importance of conservation. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  

 
### 

 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

